
HB 2052 -- BIDDING ON STATE CONTRACTS

SPONSOR: Curtman

Currently, state agencies must award a contract to the bidder with
the lowest and best proposal. This bill repeals the term "lowest
and best proposal" and requires a state agency in the process of
letting bids on a state contract to award the contract to the
bidder with the "best value" as defined in the bill.


